
My name is Andrea Jean Nesser Lynch and I am Your concerned constituent. As a lifelong citizen 
of Franklin County, Ohio, I have voted since I was legally permitted in 1970. In my 68 years 
there has been rapid change in our culture and government. I have seen the turmoil of 1960, 
the accumulation of wealth in 1970 and 1980, the depression of 1990 and again 2008; but what 
has concerned me the most is the rise of blatant corruption in the past few years. There has 
always been bribery and power grabbing but never out in the open like lately. And now we 
learn that there was over $61,000,000 spent to push through a bill HB6 that affects every 
citizen of Ohio in several crucial ways. 
 
My voting children, husband and friends all signed petitions to put HB6 up for a ballot vote so 
that the citizens could help decide its fate. Instead the Ohio House ignored the outcry of the 
citizens and refused to allow that. Then they voted this bad bill into law by only 1 vote, no 
where near a majority. That should have raised questions, but Governor Mike Dewine signed it 
into law anyway. No input from the people it affects the most and clearly a give-a-way to First 
Energy et al. 
 
With little apparent consideration for the health and future of Ohio’s citizens, even those yet to 
be born, HB6 was approved and put into law. Instead of moving forward with green renewable 
safe energy resources, you bought into bailing out dirty antiquated pollution-producing energy; 
and worse yet at the expense of laws already in place to move forward with clean and 
renewable energy which is our future. 
 
With all of this now known to the public, HB6 should be repealed and those who profited from 
their underhanded manipulation of our government to meet their own monetary and power 
lust should be held accountable to the citizens of Ohio and customers of AEP. Repealing HB6 
and allowing the people of Ohio to say how our future in energy looks if the only answer. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Andrea J Lynch 
Bexley Ohio 43209 


